
 
Oshkosh Healthy Neighborhoods Alliance Meeting Notes  

March 10th, 2025 6:00-7:00 pm at Oshkosh Senior Center 
 
 
Neighborhoods Represented: Bent Woods (Steve & Mary Vanderloop), Fox Chase ( 
Kevin Stein), Green Acres (Adam Nelson), Historic 6th Ward (Paulette Feld & Tim 
Ernst), Historic Jackson (Shirley Brabender-Mattox), Lumber River (Robert Gluth) 
Menominee North (Patty Waldecker), Menominee South (Madeline Berendsen), Millers 
Bay (Polly Kimball & Reni Lynch), Quarry Park (Lori Buskirk, Connie Drexler & Kirsten 
Langkau), Sawyer Creek (Mary D’Angelo), Stevens Park (Ron Hansche, Renee & Larry 
Lautenschlager) 
 
City Staff Represented: Brandon Nielsen  
 
OHN Staff Represented: Elizabeth Last  
 
OHN Board Members Represented: Reni Lynch 
 
Oshkosh Healthy Neighborhoods Announcements (Liz Last): 
To request welcome bags and/or CB&E funds, please contact Emma Jansky at 
emmaj@gohni.org. OHN will be hosting its second annual Spring Rally on April 5th from 
9am-12noon (check-in and refreshments will be available at 8:30am). Good Neighbor 
Grant applications will be available April 15-June 15.  
 
City of Oshkosh Planning Dept/Community Development Dept Announcements 
(Brandon Nielsen):  
Great Neighborhoods Grant applications will be available April 7th. Contact Brandon at 
236-5061 or bnielsen@oshkoshwi.gov or visit Great Neighborhoods Program - City of 
Oshkosh for more information.  
 
Neighborhood Announcements (various):  

●​ Quarry Park is helping Discover Oshkosh with their Hygiene Drive and Pi(e) 
Day with Quarry Park is an option to bring your donations! At their "Pi(e) Day" 
event tomorrow at Wesley United Methodist Church, they will be collecting: 
Laundry + Dish Soap, Diapers + Wipes + Pull Ups, Toilet Paper + Paper Towel, 
Tampons + Pads, Deodorant + Body Wash 

 

mailto:emmaj@gohni.org
mailto:bnielsen@oshkoshwi.gov
https://www.oshkoshwi.gov/OshkoshNeighborhoods/GreatNeighborhoodsProgram.aspx
https://www.oshkoshwi.gov/OshkoshNeighborhoods/GreatNeighborhoodsProgram.aspx
https://www.facebook.com/OshkoshCVB?__cft__[0]=AZUMqelUb2ZLDCAQ12j_yLC_8jrJdJ3-r2JErc-Wx3Qwwrr6b3pqxIpGjvxSmASNBcwZlDNtRVHHchHTgJT13zejdCvW0uXMyQj41EpodP66YhKixtTlK0H3q4Vg9Nud-o8WRY-5JNie5ZdENj-vKtSiP7aUMiczIvCnoHx6N2ArLmJVgalzyQ7S6_OYgyvxlJxpzQg1jhAnEqrMGMJFyGfw&__tn__=-]K-R


 
●​ Sawyer Creek is organizing a "Clean up Day" in late April or early May in 

celebration of Earth Day 

 

●​ Menominee North is partnering with the new Menominee Elementary School to 
offer a family "Movie Night". They are hoping this will help engage more 
families and young people in neighborhood activities! 

 
Guest Speakers (Julie Conrad-Peters and Dr. Sam Coleman): Julie and Sam from 
the Oshkosh Area School District gave a formal presentation on the OASD April 1 
Referendum. A PDF version of their presentation is available as an attachment for 
anyone interested in referencing it. Julie and Sam are encouraging all Oshkosh 
residents to vote in favor of the referendum to address significant issues affecting 
several schools.  
 
The meeting ended at 7:15 p.m. Thank you all who attended!  


